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Geneva, 12 October 2009 
 
 

PARLIAMENTARY MEETING ON THE OCCASION OF 
THE WORLD SUMMIT ON FOOD SECURITY 

Rome, 13 November 2009 
 
 
Dear Madam President, 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
I am pleased to follow up on the invitation letter addressed to you on 15 September 
concerning the Parliamentary Meeting on ’Parliaments addressing agriculture, hunger and 
food insecurity in times of global crisis’, to be held in Rome on 13 November, on the 
occasion of the World Summit on Food Security. 
 
I enclose a draft programme and registration form for the meeting.  As you know, the meeting 
is convened for members of parliament who are part of their national delegation to the FAO 
Summit. The registration form should be returned directly to the Italian Parliament via e-mail: 
cerimoniale@camera.it or fax: +3906 676 02566.    
 
May I invite you to visit the IPU’s webpage dedicated to the meeting (http://www.ipu.org/splz-
e/food09.htm) which will be regularly updated with further information about this event. 
 
I look forward to welcoming members of your Parliament to this important meeting and 
remain, 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Anders B. Johnsson 
Secretary General 

 


